
Information contained in this bulletin has been approved by the Office of the Superintendent for 
distribution on email listservs as a service to community organizations.

If you wish to have something posted in this bulletin, please contact John 
Cianciarulo at jcianciarulo@westwood.k12.ma.us. Note: Recreation, School, 
Scouting,  Town  Hall,  and  Westwood  Sports  flyers  will  be  posted  a 
maximum  of  three  times.  Flyers  from  businesses,  churches,  or  outside 
groups will be posted once.
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We invite you to enjoy our 24th annual “Encounters with the Arts”, an 
open house of art, theatre, and music which will take place on 
Thursday, March 22nd from 7:00 - 9:00 PM, celebrating arts 
achievement at Westwood High School. 
  
  
All performances and exhibitions will take place in the Visual and 
Performing Arts wing at the high school. Admission is free. 
  
This is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase their talent 
and creativity with the community. It is also a perfect opportunity for 
middle school students and their parents to observe the wide array of 
elective opportunities available to them at the high school. 
  
For additional information, please contact: 
  
Heather Cote, K-12 Director of Performing Arts 
hcote@westwood.k12.ma.us 
(781) 326-7500 X4368 
  
Katie Thurston, K-12 Director of Art 
kthurston@westwood.k12.ma.us 
(781) 326-7500 X4382   



Friends of the Westwood Library  
	

	

	
	

 
 

Westwood Main Library 
 
 

Thursday, March 22nd -  1:00pm - 8:30pm 
Friday, March 23rd -  10:00am - 5:30pm 
Saturday, March 24th - 10:00am - 3:00pm 

Money raised through the book sale supports Library 
programs and services, including museum passes, 

lectures, author talks, technology upgrades, and 
children programs. 

 
 

The Friends of the Westwood Public Library is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and contributions are  
fully tax deductible as allowed by law. 

	



Extra Innings 
Equipment Drive  

Donate your gently used and like new 
Baseball and Softball Equipment 

Between Friday March 23rd and 
Saturday March 31st 

 Westwood Little League is 
collecting like-new and clean baseball equipment 
to benefit the Red Sox Foundation’s RBI program 

for inner city youth so that every kid 
can play America’s pastime. 

Drop off location: 
Westwood Roche Bros 

338 Washington Street  
Collection Bin -Inside near the cash registers 

Items accepted: 
Bats (metal only) and fielding gloves 

Cleats (metal and plastic) 
Baseball and softballs (new) 

Catcher’s equipment 
(chest protectors, shin guards, gloves) 



Westwood High School Auditorium 
7:30 PM  (Doors open at 7:00 PM)
$10 General Admission •  Tickets sold at the door
All proceeds benefit the 2018 All Night Graduation Party

Friday • March 23, 2018



Sunday, March 25th  
Westwood Young Women’s Club Presents 

 

 

Starts at 11 AM 

Join us for a hunt full of fun! 

WESTWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 
FOOTBALL FIELD 

Sponsored by: 



Dianne	McCarthy	
																	Maya	Plotkin	

	TUESDAY	
	March	27	
Martha	Jones	School	
80	Martha	Jones	Road	

CANDIDATES	WILL	GIVE	AN	INTRODUCTORY	SPEECH		
QUESTIONS	WILL	BE	TAKEN	FROM	THE	FLOOR	

Sponsored	by	the	Martha	Jones	PTO	

	

7:00	PM	

WHO	WILL	MAKE	A	DIFFERENCE	IN	YOUR	SCHOOL?	
DON’T	FORGET	TO	CAST	YOUR	VOTE	ON	APRIL	24	





 

The Westwood Public Schools and Westwood SEPAC 

Is pleased to welcome 

Charlie AppelsteinCharlie Appelstein  
Tuesday, April 3, 2018 

7:00 p.m. 

WPS - District Administration 

Professional Development Room 
 

Understanding and Responding  
to Kids with Emotional & Behavioral 

Challenges using a Positive,  
Strength-Based Approach 

 
Written primarily for professionals, volunteers and parents who guide kids 
with emotional and behavioral challenges, the revised edition of No Such 
Thing As a Bad Kid is packed with positive, trauma-informed, strength-
based principles and techniques that help child-guiders to develop 
powerful and transforming relationships with the kids they guide. This 
empowering handbook opens by portraying misbehavior as a call for help. 
It then guides the reader through “decoding” the message and, via 
hundreds of hands-on tips, sample dialogues, and inspiring anecdotes into 
research-backed approaches for revolutionizing interactions with kids at 
risk. The book is all about changing the negative mindsets many kids 
harbor and giving them hope for better days. Even parents of children not 
at risk will benefit from this book.  

Please join SEPAC for this free event. 
For more information about Charlie Appelstein and “No Such Thing as a Bad 

Kid"  visit www.charliea.com 



Our                                  
will be held at:

and will benefit:

learn more: we accept:

The Sheehan School

Please contact Liz Goodwin with any questions:
liz.goodwin@gmail.com

The Sheehan School
549 Pond St., Westwood, MA

Saturday, April 7th

9am – 1pm




